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At our meeting in May we were entertained, and educated, by Jane from ’Madajazz’. She 

has travelled in Madagascar and told us about the country and how little the people there 

have to live on, yet how happy they all are. She then went on to explain how she imported 

bags and hats to sell in the UK.  Jane told us how the bags were made from raffia and zebu 

leather and made by the villagers. She brought a fantastic array of styles and colours. We 

had great fun trying on the hats (and purchasing quite a few) and a number of ladies now 

have very stylish hand bags too! She has a warehouse in Five Ash Down and a website – so 

have a look! 

Next month (14
th

 June) is our 100
th

 Birthday celebration – we have a sword swallower to 

entertain us and tea to share. 

 


